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WELCOME TO OUR MARKET 
GENERAL INFORMATION 
Permanent SITE FEES are increasing to $120 
and to $30 for Casuals from October 2018 the 
first increase in 5 years. 

 Permanents will be given a Pink TAG for this 
season, please display it clearly on Market 
Mornings prior to entering the site.  

 NO CARD – NO ENTRY 

 Payment of fees is not determined by the 
weather and there will be NO REFUND. 

 The sites are NOT TRANSFERABLE 

*PLEASE NOTE PERMANENT SITE 

HOLDERS must be in by 7.00 am or your site 

will be given away. 

 Due to popularity of our market if you miss 2 
markets in a row without notification your site 
will be reallocated. 

 We will also be advertising the market more. 
. 

ENTRY TO MARKET 
Please enter our market slowly via Burdett St 
from the Nepean Highway then R) into Wilkinson 
Street turning L) into Carmichael Street and 
lining up at the gates. Please be aware we have 
two lines of traffic with casuals on the left and 
permanents on the right side. Permanent’s 
can drive straight through as directed when 
gates open and the casuals will be instructed 
when to enter. Please be patient. 

POWERED SITE 
If you have a powered site please make sure 
that your leads are all Tagged 6 monthly and in 
good working order. 

FUTURE MARKET DATES 
Saturday     27h October 2018 
Saturday     24th November 2018 
Saturday     22nd December 2018 
Saturday     26th January 2019 
Saturday     23rd February 2019 
Saturday     23rd March 2019 
 

MARKET TIMES 
Gates are open by 6.15am sometimes earlier.  
MARKET TIMES are: 8am – 12midday.             

CONTACT NUMBERS 
To contact the school regarding the market 
please use the Mobile Number and leave a 
message. A returned call will be given a few days 
prior to the market. 

MOBILE NUMBER: 0418 360 919 
tootgarookmarket@hotmail.com 
 

RUBBISH 

Stallholders are responsible to leave their site 
clean, please take all your rubbish home. The 
rubbish bins provided on Market Day are for the 
patrons only. 

NO DOGS Stallholders Please Note 
For the purposes of hygiene and safety we are a Dog 
Free Market approved by the Mornington Peninsula 
Shire please leave your dogs at home this applies to 
*Stallholders as well as patrons. *Stallholders” who 
bring their dogs will be sent home and not allowed 
into the Market. Avoid the embarrassment & please 
leave your dog at home. The Ranger will be 
conducting random checks and fines will be issued. 

INSURANCE 
Our School Market has Public Liability Insurance via 
the Department of Education and Training. This 
insurance is limited to provisions of grounds and 
school equipment. Stallholders are advised to seek 
independent coverage for their stalls, equipment and 

stock. 

FOOD HANDLING REGULATIONS 
Due to the Food Handling Regulations, food sellers 
have an obligation to comply. We need copies of your 
registration with the shire and will be collecting these, 
please photocopy and have them ready for us. The 
Health Inspector visits the market regularly. 

SCHOOL CANTEEN  
The canteen sell a variety of hot food and drinks, 
parents from each class are rostered on to assist 
at each market throughout the year. Due to rising 
food cost, there will be a price increase from the 
October market at the canteen. 
We are very proud of our market and we are all 
volunteers working together to improve our 
school community providing facilities, Computer 
equipment and programs for the children.  
We thank you for your continued support. 
On behalf of the the Market Committee 
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